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Dear Chair Kropf and Senate Judiciary Committee,  

I am opposed to SB 238A.  Please do not let this bill go any further than your 

committee.  It is unbelievable that Oregon would even be considering the use of 

drones by law enforcement to surveil citizens doing lawful activities.  Surveillance of 

citizens like this with no judicial review is outrageous.   

We have seen people being targeted and punished for their beliefs, for being 

conscientious citizens.  Don't give police and government any more tools to take 

away our rights, our privacy, our freedoms.  

Shut this down now.   

Thank you, 

Catherine  


